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To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure to write this letter for Jaylen Hoffmann in nomination for her receiving the outstanding young citizen scholarship.   Jaylen is one of the most exceptional students I have encountered in my 17 years of teaching.  I luckily had the pleasure to teach Jaylen for the past 3 years, most recently in AP Calculus AB.  During this time I have seen many examples of her excellence in mathematics, her strong work ethic, and the diligence she exhibits inside and outside the classroom.
Jaylen is a perceptive, sharp, and bright individual with a high aptitude for mathematics.  An example of this was her recently scoring a 5 on the AP Calculus AB Exam.  Jaylen has thought of majoring in mathematics and I feel that is more than appropriate.  It is very evident from teaching Jaylen how interested she is not just at arriving at correct answers but always understanding the why and how.  I believe Jaylen is highly motivated, eager for knowledge, and is always on the lookout for something new.  
Outside of the classroom Jaylen is very active in numerous school related activities and clubs.  Jaylen has lettered the past three years for the girls’ varsity basketball team and has been part of quite a winning product as the team has won two consecutive section titles.  I have had the opportunity to see Jaylen play on numerous occasions and it is quite evident how dedicated, hard-working, and passionate she is about the game.  
Jaylen is also an active member of the Math Club, which I am the sponsor of.   Our club participates in numerous community services activities which Jaylen contributes to consistently.  One example was spending an evening at a local nursing home and playing bingo with the residents.   Jaylen also is a member of the Medical Careers Club, Environmental Club, and yearbook all while maintaining the highest honor roll each grading period since ninth grade.
I am very certain that Jaylen is going to do many great things in the future.  I am more than certain that she will continue to demonstrate the same diligence and perseverance that I have seen for the past three years.  I feel that if there is anyone more deserving of this scholarship, it is most certainly Jaylen.  
Sincerely 

Joshua A. Kirchner
Mathematics Teacher
kirchner@kosd.org


 



